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Request for Extension of Time to Respond to Petitioner’s Motion
for Modification, Time Extension, and Release and Modification of
Conditions, filed with the Land Use Commission on December 10, 2021;

Docket No. A87-610/Tom Gentry and Gentry-Pacific, Ltd.

Re:

Dear Mr. Orodenker:

Pursuant to Section 15-15-42, Hawaii Administrative Rules (“HAR”), the Department of
Planning and Permitting, City and County of Honolulu (“DPP”), respectfully requests an extension
of time to respond to Petitioner's Motion for Modification, Time Extension, and Release and
Modification of Conditions, filed with the Land Use Commission on December 10, 2021 (“Motion”).
A response is normally due seven days after being served. See Section 15-15-70(e), HAR. The
DPP respectfully requests that the deadline to respond to Petitioner’s Motion be extended to

February 8, 2022.

The request for extension is to allow time for the DPP to consult with appropriate agencies on

areas of concern that may be affected by the proposed Motion. The DPP has consulted with the
Petitioner and the State of Office of Planning and Sustainable Development (“OPSD”) regarding the

DPP’s request for an extension, both of which have no objections.
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Thank you for your consideration of this request. Should you have any questions please
contact Dina Wong, of our staff, via email at dwong6 @honolulu.gov or at (808) 768-8053.

Very truly yours,

Dean Uchida
Director

cc: Derek B. Simon, Esq.
Alison S. Kato, Esq.
Dana M.O. Viola, Esq.
Mary Alice Evans, Director, OPSD



